
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frozen Sewer line on Town property: 

 

1. Frozen line must be on Town public road  allowance as determined by an outside 

professional firm and the Town’s Operations manager; 

 

2. Reimbursement to the private owner will be 50 percent of the cost of opening the line to a 

maximum of $250.00. 

 

Blockages on sewer connections from the residence to the sewer main are the homeowners’ 

responsibility.  In adverse weather conditions, the Town will come alongside the home owner 

and assist when it is ascertained that the sewer line has frozen under a Town street.  (Normal cost 

of opening a line is approximately $400) 
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